COLOMBO TEA TRADERS’ ASSOCIATION
C/o. THE CEYLON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, P.O.Box 274, No. 50, NAVAM MAWATHA, COLOMBO 02.
Telephone: 5588849; Facsimile: 2449352;  E-mail ; hemaratne@chamber.lk, 

CIRCULAR NO. 18 OF 2020						                      March 27, 2020  

  

URGENT



FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE CEO




COLOMBO TEA AUCTION – SALE NO. 15

[bookmark: _GoBack]In view of the current circumstances, Sale No. 15 of the Colombo Tea Auction, which was originally to be a one-day sale, will now be held over two days, on Tuesday, April 21, and Wednesday, April 22, 2020, accommodating a maximum of 12,500 lots.

The catalogue closing date, which previously was scheduled for today, March 27, has been extended to Thursday, April 2. 

The auction will continue be conducted in the two main sale rooms located on the ground floor and second floor of the Chamber. Seating will also be arranged to ensure that there will be a distance of one metre between each buyer, while all other safety measures will be imposed. 
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